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P&C Meeting-Tonight 

The next meeting of the school’s P&C will 

be held TONIGHT-Tuesday, November 

26 commencing 6:30pm.  

All welcome to attend! 

 

Proud and Deadly Awards-Thursday at RSL 

Thursday promises to be a big day for indigenous  

students’: Stevi-Ann Rosenow, Kyeasha Ross, April 

Weir, Catriona Vickery and Stephanie Vickery when 

they attend the annual ‘Proud and Deadly Ceremony’ 

to receive their awards.  

Presentations begin at 11am at the Deni RSL and   

student transport will be by private car as arranged  

by the Principal. 

Principal’s Awards  

Last week’s champions are:  

 Nathaniel Taylor—working quietly and 

carefully 

 Will McKern—fantastic work in Maths 

 Jessica Hillier—helping everyone in our 

classroom 

 April Weir—improved Writing 

 Tess Hunter—outstanding, irregular    

tessellation art-work 

 Ben North—listening carefully and     

contributing to class discussions 

 Stephen Thomas—trying hard in Number 

groups 

FROM THE SCHOOL ON A HILL 

Samantha Hughes is the latest          

super-STAR to shine in the Northern 

sky. Nice one Sam! 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

Date Event 

26/11 P&C Meeting-6:30pm 

27/11 Aspire Me-4 students to Sydney 

28/11 Proud and Deadly Awards-Deni RSL-11am 

29/11 Stadium Sport-2 classes 

3/12 Grade 6 Full Day Orientation-DHS 

10/12 Presentation Day practise at RSL 

10/12 Semester 2 Reports sent home 

11/12 Presentation Day-11am at RSL 

12/12 Infants’ Xmas Concert-9:30am 

 



Grade 6 Full Day Orientation at Deni High 

Grade 6 students that are enrolling at Deni High in 

2014 will spend a full day transitioning at the school 

on  Tuesday, December 3. 

Students will need to find their own way to and from 

Deni High, as well as bring along all the things associ-

ated with a day at the factory eg. broad-brimmed 

hat, sunscreen, lunch, recess and drinks. 

As the group will head to the Deni swimming pool they 

will also require towel, and swimmers.  

 

 

 

Aspire Me Students Off to Sydney 

Talented  Grade 5 Arts students: Tess Hunter, Lillie 

Harford, Sophie Stringer and Emma McCallum will 

head to Sydney to take-in all that is spectacular 

about the ‘Schools Spectacular’ . The girls depart on      

Wednesday and arrive back in town ,tired and         

inspired on Saturday. 

 

 

 

 

What’s New on the 

Website! 

This newsletter (in colour!) 

Yes!-It’s a record harvest of GOLD awards! -A neat  and very clever dozen!  

Congratulations to: (Back) Eliza Auldist, Max Caruso, Charlie Paton, Paraya Moore, 

Lachlan Wilson, Chloe Manzin, (Front) Jack Murray, Dean MacDonald, Jasmine    

Kilpatrick, Samantha Hughes, Lucy Pitt and Marzahn Schoeman. 

Canteen Roster 

Wednesday D Holschier 

Thursday T Higgins 

Friday J Barlow 

Monday M Zrajko 

Tuesday N Ritchie   A Ferguson 



 

 

Great Feedback About Big Bash Cricket 

Tyler Moeke Impresses 

It was fantastic to receive a phone-call from         

Bunnaloo Principal, Darren Devereaux, singing the 

praises of North student Tyler Moeke. 

He was very impressed with the way that Tyler took 

on the role as organiser for the Kookaburra team. 

Not only did Tyler make sure that all his players were 

well looked after, he also  was ‘Mr Positive’,             

encouraging his team, even when mistakes were made. 

Nice one Tyler!!-There’s more than one way to be a 

champion. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Term Pointscore 

Team Pts  

CRAZY COWS 21 Crazy Cows 
are throwing 
out the      
challenge    
after winning 
last week. 

DARLING DONKEYS 18 

PRETTY PUPPIES 23 

PINKY PIGS 17 

We Value Values 

Well done to the following students who last 

week received awards for being top value at:  

‘Caring’ 

 Nash Suckling—caring for other       

members of the class 

 Sophie Murray—being a wonderful caring 

friend to everybody in the class 

 Kylah Learmonth—caring for her friends 

and her teacher 

 Shaianne Shwartzkopff—caring for    

other class members 

 Eloise Ritchie—caring for others 

 Kaitlynn Emery—always considerate of 

others 

 Shyanne Smith—being a caring and     

considerate class member 

This week’s value will be:  

‘Good Manners’ 

Pictured above: North’s Creative Catchment Kids at the launch of their awesome book about local         

environmentalist, Dr John Conallin. The book also appears online at ‘envirostories.com.au’ (Catchment 

Champions section). 



 

The campaign is over and the voters have spoken! 

Congratulations to the above magnificent seven, our duly elected      

prefects for 2014. 

From Left: Sophie Stringer, Ryan Borella-Holschier, Tess Hunter, 

Alex Rose, Lillie Harford, Oscar Erard-Farmer and Emma McCallum 

Our thanks to these students for being so willing to take on extra      

responsibilities in 2014. 

Alex and Emma are to be further congratulated, as they were also 

elected as school captains. 

-As is the case each year, wonderful students are elected and          

wonderful students miss out. Elected or not, they remain-wonderful 

students! 


